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Kia ora Tatou,
Welcome back for Term two. I hope everyone had a fantastic break and got out and about to enjoy our
good run of weather. It has been really entertaining and informing to hear about our student’s movie
reviews, crafty activities and their outside adventures.
I am pleased to share that all of our students have settled back to school well this week. We have a
fantastic term planned with a focus on Belonging across the school.

Values
I am very impressed with our students showing our values throughout the school this week. In particular,
Jessica Gellatly through her respectful / whakaute support of new students to our school. I would also like
to acknowledge Ezra Va’a Sila-Boyland, Braxtyn Kent, and Mikail Tekin who used responsibility / haepapa
and creativity / auahatanga to work through games we could play to cater to the different age levels at
our school during lunchtime.

New Students
Welcome to Jupiter Nicol and Georgia Lye who have started at Hutt Central School this week. It is great to
have you here.

School Hoodies
With the colder weather coming we will be putting another School Hoodie order in soon. If you would like
to order one, please complete and return the form at the end of this newsletter or pop into the office.
School Hoodies came about from our students’ work which persuaded us to provide this option for
students and whanau at our school.

Toys and Personal Items at school
We discourage students from bringing their toys and personal items to school. If students bring things
from home, they need to take full responsibility for their things. Staff are unable to take time to sort out
associated issues or loss. I understand that Pokemon Cards are popular currently and there can be a great
deal of learning associated with these. If these are brought to school, students will need to take full
responsibility for their cards and how they use them.

Assembly
We will hold our first assembly for this term on Friday 14 May, 2021 at 2:20pm. Please join us in the hall
(next Friday).

Car Park
Please keep out of the car park from 8:30 - 9:15am and 2:30 to 3:30pm. Please drop off and pick up your
children from Te Mome St, Victoria St or Railway Ave.

Please come and see me, email me or call the school to talk with me if you have any questions or queries.
principal@huttcentral.school.nz

Nga mihi,
Michael Gendall

Family Zone Offer

At Hutt Central School, we use a system called Linewize to ensure we have a
safe digital system.  We are able to filter and view what students are doing on
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the devices and are alerted to anything that may seem out of alignment with the learning.
We are pleased to announce that we are now able to offer a school-community approach to cyber safety.
Family Zone Insights is a FREE pack available to all families at the school providing them with powerful
insights to view internet usage on devices with Mobile Zone activated. This includes snapshots of usage
and detailed reports, along with visibility into installed apps and (where activated by parents) device
location.
Please visit the Hutt Central School Cyber Safety Hub to find out more.

https://www.familyzone.com/huttcentral-nz

Hutt Central School - Fundraising Raffle
Please take the time to look at the fantastic prizes that are up to be won this year
and then offer tickets to your friends, family and neighbours - $2.00 each or
$20.00 for the whole sheet
Please return the whole sheet to the school office, including
payment (cash or eftpos at office only) by Wednesday 12th May
2021.
Please note this sheet needs to be brought back to the office regardless of
the number of tickets sold.
Additional sheets are available from the office.
Raffles will be drawn on Friday 14th May 2021.
Each prize will be drawn separately.  Each winner will be contacted directly.

Visit our website for links to the classes, contacts for teachers and an updating Calendar
http://www.huttcentral.school.nz/
Week 1 Term 2 2021
3rd May - 7th May

Week 2 Term 2 2021
10th May - 14th May

Tuesday - National Young Leaders Day - Year 6 students
Wednesday- Yr 6 Road Patrol Training
Friday - Assembly - 2.20pm School Hall

Week 3 Term 2 2021
17th May - 21st May

Bully Free NZ week
Road Safety week
Tuesday - Senior Syndicate Cross Country/ Fun Run
Wednesday - Board of Trustees Meeting 7.00pm Staffroom
Friday- Pink Shirt Day

Our 2021 Seesaw Blogs
Please let your child’s teacher know if you have any problems viewing their individual learning journal.

Room 1 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom12021

Tāwhai (Rm 2 & 3) https://blog.seesaw.me/hctawhai2021

Room 4 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom42021

Room 5 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom520201

Rm 6 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom62021

Kowhanga (Rm 7) https://blog.seesaw.me/kowhanga2021
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Kowhanga waru (Rm 8) https://blog.seesaw.me/kowhangawaru2021

Rm 9 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom92021

Rm 10 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom102021

Rm 11 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcroom112021

Rm 12 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom122021

Community Notices
Have you got
one of those
kids who loves
to be outside,
has a thirst for
biking, loves a
day out, is just an all-round outdoor enthusiast and a good egg? Well bring
them along to the Dirt Duathlon adventure racing series.
June, July and August 2021 based between Wellington and the
Horowhenua.
Each event is approx. 3-4hrs.
Minimum age is 10 and must be accompanied by an adult.

This is some serious fun! www.dirtduathlon.co.nz

Whitby Collegiate Open Day
Whitby Collegiate is the first co-educational, independent school for Year 7-13 in the Wellington region, giving
us a rare ability to create a place where all students are happy, generous achievers.
We believe in small classes, big thinking, individual attention and collective responsibility - all focused on
helping children be the very best that they can be, in every aspect of their lives.
Our Open Day on Sunday 16 May from 11am - 1pm is an opportunity for you to come along and enjoy a tour of
our campus and meet our friendly staff and students.
Register online at whitbycollegiate.school.nz or call us on 04 234 1070

St Bernard’s College Open Day
St Bernard’s College will be holding an Open Day on Saturday 29 May 2021 from
10.00am until 2.00pm. Prospective students and their parents are invited to visit during
these hours to find out more about St Bernard’s College and what it can provide. St
Bernard’s College is a Year 7-13 Catholic boys’ college.
For further information please see our website: www.sbc.school.nz
or contact the office at:
183 Waterloo Rd Lower Hutt Ph 560 9250
Email: office@sbc.school.nz
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Rizzos Family Day - Station Village

Ingrid Palmer - BMus (Hons) Performance

Piano Lessons
•   Fun and engaging music lessons
•   Supportive learning environment
•   Students gain strong musical and technical skills
•   Opportunities to perform
•   Beginner to advanced students welcome

All queries welcome.  Contact Ingrid:  Ph 577 0885 E: ikpalmer@yahoo.com

Hutt Central School Uniform Orders

Child’s name: …………………………………….. Class: ..............

Cost Amount to
pay

Hoodie Name on the back as you want it written

Size 6 $48.00

Size 8 $48.00

Size 10 $48.00

Size 12 $48.00




